

January 15, 2002

**MAYOR** 

Mr. Reginald Howard 1519 NE 5th Avenue Gainesville, FL 32641

Dear Mr. Howard:

This letter is to certify that at the Monday, January 14, 2002 City Commission Meeting you were appointed to serve as a member of the Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board. Your term of office is effective immediately and will expire December 31, 2002.

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I would like to welcome and thank you for your willingness in serving on the Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board.

If you have any questions, or desire further information, please contact the Staff Liaison Dekova Batey at 334-5074.

Sincerely,

Thomas D. Bussing

Mayor

TDB.dlh

XC: Staff Liaison Dekova Batey - Box 58

Chair George Edwards

	U.S. Postal Service CERTIFIED MAIL RECEIPT (Domestic Mail Only: No Insurance Coverage Provided)			
7064				
Mail Station #19				
693	Postage	\$		
19	Certified Fee			
0000	Return Receipt Fee (Endorsement Required)		47	Postmark Here
	Restricted Delivery Fee (Endorsement Required)			
0360	Total Postage & Fees	\$		
Sent To Reginald Howard				
or PO Box No.1519 NE 5th Avenue				
	Gainesville, FL 32641			
				See Reverse for Instructions